

Ontario Neon 303 W. Main Street Ontario, CA 91762

Dear Corey:

This is a brief letter to thank you for your prompt service and hard work. Throughout our lengthy relationship, Ontario Neon has been a constant example of dependability to us. Your signs are not only produced to our demanding standards, but always installed within our demanding deadlines. Your installation crews are well-trained, efficient and operate well with other trades.

We at Wendy's believe that our signs are a very important part of our marketing plan and consider Ontario Neon a valued partner. Please feel free to use us as a reference for your company and should the occasion arise that we might recommend you to other companies, we will certainly be happy to do so.

Thanks again,

Nick Rice

Field Construction Manager